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3rd December 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Christmas Jumper Day is on Friday 10th December. 
 
On this day, children are invited to come to school in their Christmas jumper in place of their school jumper 

or cardigan – it is not a complete own clothes day. For children who do not have a Christmas jumper, 
something sparkly, festive or their school jumper will be fine. 
 
In return we are asking for children to bring in a donation for our local food bank B30 Food Bank. If you are 

unable to make a donation at this time, please do not worry – all children are invited to join in the festivities 
regardless and will celebrate our whole-school collection. 
 

Please see the information on the back of this letter regarding which items will be most valuable to the food 
bank at this time. Please note Christmas-specific items are NOT needed as they are well stocked with mince 
pies, Christmas puddings, chocolate and selection boxes. 
 

Staff at Colmers Farm work with our pupils daily to understand their rights and one of the rights is: 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
It is important for our children to understand that there are many people in society today who do not have 

access to nutritious food and safe water to drink. 
 
All of us at Colmers Farm want to help others at these continuingly difficult times. Should you require 
support in the form of a food bank voucher, please do not hesitate to ask Miss Kelly or Mrs Taylor who can 

issue these to families in need. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss Kelly                                 Miss Boyle 
Deputy Headteacher                  PD Lead 



 

 

 

 


